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Valley Health Welcomes Lindsey Litchfield, FNP 

GALLIPOLIS FERRY, W.Va. – Valley Health recently welcomed Lindsey Litchfield, FNP to 

its Gallipolis Ferry medical team.  

Litchfield, a Barboursville native, has ties to the area and is looking forward to serving the 

people of Gallipolis Ferry with quality healthcare. She has a special interest in helping those 

patients who suffer from an adult chronic disease condition.  

“Litchfield’s experience and devotion to serving the tri-state area make her an important asset to 

our team of providers,” Steve Shattls, chief executive officer of Valley Health, said. “We are 

very pleased to welcome her to Valley Health.” 

Litchfield graduated in 2013 from Marshall University where she received her Master of Science 

in Nursing. She most recently worked as an FNP in the immediate care unit at Cabell Huntington 

Hospital (CHH). She also has over five years of experience working as a RN in CHH’s intensive 

care unit where she cared for critically ill patients and their families.  

Litchfield is accepting new patients. To schedule an appointment, call (304) 675-5725. Office 

hours are Monday, Wednesday and Thursday, 8 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. Walk-ins are also welcome.  

Valley Health Systems, Inc. is a network of almost thirty non-profit health centers that has been a 

Tri-State leader in the delivery of primary healthcare since 1975. Operating in southern West 

Virginia and southeastern Ohio, Valley Health provides services to nearly 70,000 patients each 

year. For a complete list of services or locations, visit www.valleyhealth.org or call (304) 525-

3334. 
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